
Jonesville Downtown Development Authority 

Minutes of November 14, 2017 
 

Present: Don Toffolo, Don Germann, Chris Fast, Gerry Arno, Joe Ruden, Gale Fix and Ron 

Gow.                                              

 

Absent: Abe Graves and Penny Sarles  

 

Also Present: Manager Gray 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:32 a.m.  

 

Mayor Gerry Arno led the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

The agenda was approved as presented.  

 

A motion was made by Don Germann and was supported by Chris Fast to approve the minutes from 

September 26, 2017.  All in favor.  Absent:  Abe Graves and Penny Sarles.  Motion carried.  

 

Don Germann made a motion and Ron Gow seconded to approve the 2018 DDA meeting calendar.  

All in favor.  Absent:  Abe Graves and Penny Sarles.  Motion carried. 

 

Manager Gray spoke briefly regarding the annual Christmas in Jonesville event, which will take 

place Friday, December 1, 2017 through Sunday, December 3, 2017.   The DDA is once again 

sponsoring the tree lighting in Carl Fast Park on Friday night and the window decorating contest.  

Santa Claus will arrive at 5:30 p.m. in the Park with the Jonesville High School band playing 

Christmas songs, carolers from the Sauk Theatre, luminaries and refreshments.  Volunteers are 

needed for various tasks for the evening.  

 

Manager Gray provided a sample of the high visibility street signage that might appear on the mast 

arms that are being replaced in 2019 along the downtown corridor. No action was required, but the 

DDA was in agreement of the larger signage.   

 

Don Toffolo, Abe Graves and Gale Fix will be reappointed for four year terms at the November 15, 

2017 Council Meeting.  

 

Topics of discussion were Jonesville Community School land, Jonesville Master Plan and the Klein 

Tool Building.  

 

The next regular scheduled meeting will be January 9, 2018 at 7:30 a.m.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 a.m.  

 

Submitted by, 

 

 

 

Cynthia D. Means 

Clerk  


